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People who see themselves as the opposite sex have a mental disorder which was 

recognized by the medical community not many years ago. Nothing has changed. 

Since this is no longer classified as a mental disorder, conversion therapy is 

absolutely warranted. These people need our help. The sooner they get it, the better. 


